
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/9/2024 5:39:06 AM

First name: Betsy

Last name: Forte

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

I believe it is crucial to adhere to the original decision made regarding the unauthorized cabins located on

federally owned designated Wilderness land. These cabins should have never been built in the first place. The

land is meant to be preserved as Wilderness for the animals that call it home, not for human intervention that

disrupts the natural balance. I urge the U.S. Forest Service to maintain its current policy and follow through with

phasing out these cabins, as was originally intended. Altering this policy would not only go against the ANILCA

and the Wilderness Act, but it would also compromise the integrity of the federally designated Wilderness areas.

Let us prioritize the protection of our  wildlife and natural spaces by upholding this decision.  

 

Thank you.

 


